ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
PLAYGROUND REMAINS CLOSED

After reading the latest government guidelines and completing a risk assessment, sadly the playground will not be re-opening on Saturday 4th July 2020.

There are a lot of factors involved in making this decision and the one at forefront is safety to the users of the equipment.

This decision will be reviewed at our APC meeting on the 20th July but for the time being the playground remains shut. New signage will be put in place to inform any visitors. 

We are sorry for the inconvenience. 
Victoria Rutt – Clerk and RFO 

02.07.2020 
CLERK TO THE COUNCIL – VICTORIA RUTT
Telephone 07936 904 743 Email clerk@alfristonparishcouncil.org.uk

